
HB442 

Aloha House WLH Committee Members, 

 

I am submitting testimony as an individual in support of HB442, 

Hawaiian Affairs. 

 

I am a member of the public who has visited the State Archives, 

received research assistance from archivists there, and studied 

materials from archival collections.  

 

I believe that funding of two research archivist positions with 

duties to include providing research assistance and digitizing 

relevant primary source materials would benefit the public and 

increase and facilitate access to materials held in the 

Archives. 

 

Mahalo, 

Ruth Horie 
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